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Sir 1 am writing to you because I believe that you are doing a great dis-service to your countries wealth
by reducing the forex ratio down to 10:1. As the market for internet forex trading grows you will
export your counties wealth to other nations who would be only to willing to take on this new business.
I don’t know how much forex trading will be worth in the future all I know is that it is growing into a
huge business and the USA must be at the forefront of its expansion and development. I hope you will
review your intended plans with the utmost caution and please don’t export more than you have too.

Regards

Glyn Scantlebury


